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Eric Wooten

From: Gary Kerbo <gwk3841@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 2:34 PM
To: Eric Wooten

Subject: Re: Florida Public Service Commission
Gary Kerbo

On Tuesday, February 14, 2017, 5:02:09 PM EST, Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:

Mr. Kerbo,

You can be a sole proprietorship, and then you don’t need to register with the Secretary of State Division of Corporations,

but you will need to change the name on your Certificate of Authority from us because you can't be an Inc. if you're not
incorporated as one.

For a name change you need to email me and state that you want to change your name to what you want it to be, and
that will authorize me to change the name here.

There is no fee for that.

That will solve this registration issue.

Thank you,

. Eric

Mr, Wooten

This is to inform you that | am changing the name on my Certificate of Authority. It should read as G&G Payphones.All
other information shall remain the same..

Thank you

Gary Kerbo





